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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From:  Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Data for Students Admitted to the International Baccalaureate Program at Richard 

Montgomery High School 2014–2018 (05-30-19-03-C) 

 

 

During the Choice Update: High School Program Options discussion, Board members requested 

the following: 

 

Question C 

 

Mrs. O’Neill requested 4-years’ worth of demographic and home school data regarding  

the students who have been admitted to the International Baccalaureate program  

at Richard Montgomery High School.   

Response 

The attached charts include the demographics of invited students to the International Baccalaureate 

program at Richard Montgomery High School and their home school. Racial/ethnicity data  

are part of the annual communication to the Board of Education (Update on the Centers  

for Enriched Studies and Secondary Application Program Selection Results). 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Maria V. Navarro, chief academic officer,                                

at 240-740-3040. 
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Confidential Attachment 

 

Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Mrs. Franklin 

   Dr. Lewis 

   Mr. Murphy 

 Ms. Webb 

 


